
To all Little Wrens and Reception children: 

 

Just want to say a friendly hello 

and send a little wave 

To remind you that I think of you 

and let you know you’re brave 

I miss all your smiley faces 

each and every day 

It’s great to see you’re busy 

in this time we’ve been away 

So have some fun, play some games 

have a giggle and be kind 

You all are truly awesome 

And like twinkly stars you’ve shined! 

 

From Mrs Agnew 


